
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 

Missouri or Company) and for its Notice of Meeting states as follows: 

 Pursuant to 4 CSR 240.4.020(8), Ameren Missouri is filing this Notice of Meeting 

in all its cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission. 

 Chairman Robert Kenney is expected to attend the Ameren Diversity Festival on 

Saturday, October 5, 2013.  The festival will be held at the Ameren General Office 

Building on 1901 Chouteau, St. Louis, Missouri.  The Chairman is expected to attend the 

Festival at 12:00 noon.   

Those expected to attend from Ameren will include:  Ameren Chairman, 

President and CEO Tom Voss, Ameren Missouri President and CEO Warner Baxter, 

Ameren Illinois President and CEO Richard Mark, Ameren Missouri Regulatory and 

Legislative Vice President Warren Wood.  Other Ameren personnel may attend.  Lewis 

Mills, Office of Public Council has been invited. 

  


